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10th July 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Year 1’s Transition to Year 2- 2JD 
 
We are writing to inform you that in September the current Year 1 classes will be mixed to form two 
new classes in Year 2. 
 
The new classes have been carefully considered by a number of staff members, in order to ensure, 
that wherever possible, friendship groups remain and the mix of pupils is conducive to harmonious 
education for all of our children. 
 
We have taken this step due to a number of reasons and feel that this is the best course of action 
for our pupils to continue to make the best possible progress.   
 
Perry Hall has taken this course of action in the past, when it has been deemed necessary and we 
will ensure that for the rest of the academic year, there are opportunities for the children to spend 
time in both their new classes in order to prepare for next academic year and also the current 
classes in order to be able to celebrate the end of this academic year.  
 
Your child will be in class 2JD and their class teacher will be Miss Dangerfield.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact school to speak to myself, Mrs Dodd (KS1 phase leader) or a 
member of the Year 1 team if you do have any questions. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs C Gibbins.  
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